BLUFF COUNTRY CRUISERS W'INTER NEWSLETTER .

Well we all surv:ved another covnd year' I’m sure glad to aII who contacted this
that they are finally healthy.

We were able to go to restaurants to eat, have meetings, Sunday cruises, poker
run and our Balltown excursion. Lots of people went to car shows, so congrats
to all the members who received trophies.

We lost Bob Dotseth a former club member and Phyllis’ mom Betty Wurzer, our
club sent a Kwik Star gift card to Curt and Linda Gjere as she has been doing
radiation, with the last ones this week. Keep her in your prayers.

We do not need to elect any new board members until next year and Don, Karl,
Nora and Phyllis will retain their offices. “We love the Pay!!!”

We welcomed new member Greg Swanson from Decorah, and recently new
members Dwight and Jan Wedemeir from Sumner.

Since we didn’t have a Christmas party, | want to give you the heads up about
our first meeting. It will be Sunday, April 24" at Noon at Dave and Bev
Dunlavy’s place. (2895 Bluffton Rd.). They live on the Bluffton Road and down a
gravel road so you may want to consider taking your daily driver. He will make
his famous Smoked Pork Loin, Bubba Dave’s Killer Beans and our club will
furnish the potatoes, salad, rolls, coffee and lemonade. BYOB if you want. They
will furnish water and table settings. More info to follow closer to the date. We



will need RSVP’s and if you know of any prospective members, they are
welcome too. Save the date and mark your calendar.

Dues can be paid that day or can be mailed to Phyllis Elsbernd at P.O. Box 204
Calmar, IA 52132

Also, if you have any suggestions of places to cruise for eating or places of
interest please let me know. We have already gotten a suggestion to Randy’s
Bluffton Store and Karl and | found a new restaurant and pub in Vinton called
“the Old Hospital Pub”, was the former medical facility for the lowa Braille
School.

If anyone is interested the Rod and Custom Show in Monticello is Saturday,
February 26" from 11-10 and Sunday the 27", From 8-7. Adults $ 10.00, $9.00
with a food donation.

Not much happening until summer. The next newsletter will have our shows,
cruises and meetings.

Since we haven’t seen our club members for a while, | am setting February 10th,
(Thursday) at 6:00 to have Supper and Conversation whether good or bad. We
will be eating at Two Trees Pizza in Ossian. MARK YOUR CALENDAR.

BLESSINGS TO ALL
Phyllis Elsbernd

) | e S

SN A plugger pulls his insurande card out
commercials on the stations you watch  of his wallet far more often than his  fight and le good”
- are for Medicare. driver's license. AL SRR . G

~ You know plugger if all the

CAN YOU RELATE TO THIS?



